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March 13, 2003

2

Mr. J. Fisher
Gowlings
Scotia Plaza, Suite 5800
40 King Street West
Toronto, ON
M5H 3Z7
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Dear Mr. Fisher:

4

Re: Board File No. EB-2003-0041/EB-2003-0039

5

The Board has received the attached correspondence from Scott McLean, counsel for Granite
Power. The correspondence requests that we return to his client materials that were filed by you as
part of an application made by Canadian Niagara Power Inc.
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Although our copy of the correspondence does not indicate that you or your clients were copied
with this request, I assume you are aware of it. Please indicate, by way of a letter to me, if you have
any objection to the Board complying with the request made by Mr. McLean.
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Yours truly,
8

Paul B. Pudge
Board Secretary

9

cc: Mr. S. McLean
10

Encl. Letter dated March 7[oeb:12MVR-0:1]from S. McLean.
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